
The Southville International School and Colleges (SISC) Coffee Chat and
Orientation continues, this time for parents of Early Childhood Education
Division (ECED), Grades 3-5, Grade 6, and Grade 7-9 students. Meet your
children’s teachers and know more how your children will learn with HyVOLT
(Hybrid Virtual Online Learning and Teaching) this academic year.
 
Below are the dates for the respective virtual orientations this month (the
registration links will be sent by your child’s class adviser):
 
October 1, 2022: Grades 6 (9:00 A.M. to 12:00 N.N.)
October 7, 2022: Grades 3-5 (2:00 P.M. to 4:00 P.M.) 
October 8, 2022: ECED (1:00 P.M. to 3:00 P.M.)
October 22, 2022: Grades 7 - 9 (10:00 A.M. to 12:00 N.N.)

All SISC parents are also invited to an inspiring seminar on “Mindful Parenting
to Foster Truth-Telling and Kindness” by the MLAC (Mindfulness, Love, and
Compassion) Institute for Psychosocial Services Inc. Learn how to approach
parenting with greater awareness and compassion to be responsive to your
children instead of distracted and reactive.
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This free event will be held on October 1, 2022, from 9:00 – 11:30 am, via
Zoom. To join, please click the link below, and enter the Meeting ID and
Password.
 
Link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84743393508?
pwd=QlZJVi9vZGJSaDk5NjhvVGFwM3RXQT09
Meeting ID: 847 4339 3508
Passcode: 746386

OCTOBER 5 IS WORLD TEACHERS’
DAY

The school will celebrate World Teachers’ Day on October 5, 2022 to say a
big thank you to all SISC teachers who are making sure education continues
despite the ongoing pandemic. There will be no face-to-face classes from
Preschool to Grade 12 to mark the occasion but asynchronous classes will be
done for all students to cover the lessons for the day.

World Teachers’ Day is a global event launched by the United Nations
Educational, Scientific and Cultural Organization (UNESCO) to honor
educators who continue inspiring students each and every day in the

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84743393508?pwd=QlZJVi9vZGJSaDk5NjhvVGFwM3RXQT09


classroom. Taking one day every year to say “thank you” to those who helped
students grasp a challenging concept or experience a learning moment is the
least we can do.



NEW CLASS CANCELLATION
GUIDELINES

The Department of Education released new guidelines on class cancellation or
suspension in the event of disaster and calamities for both in-person and
online learning modes. Please see the updated guidelines that SISC will
adhere to below.



SOCIAL-EMOTIONAL LEARNING
(SEL) CORNER

Please acknowledge that you received the e-bulletin. Acknowledgment of this
email won't require you to submit reply slips. Kindly click the link below:
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Basic Ed Bulletins

ERRATUM
In Students & Parents Bulletin No. 4, the date of the First Holy Communion
should be December 3, 2022 and not December 2, 2022. Our apologies.
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